
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 27, 2006 
 

 
 

Via Web Portal and Federal Express 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W. 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 

Re: Docket No. UE-060783 
 

Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
  The Industrial Customers of Northwest Utilities (“ICNU”) was a party to the 
Settlement Agreement in Docket No. UE-050870 (“Settlement Agreement”).  Pursuant to the 
Settlement Agreement and the Commission’s Order No. 4 in Docket No. UE-050870, on May 
12, 2006, Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) filed revised Schedule 95 tariff sheets reflecting a new 
power cost baseline rate.  That filing was docketed as UE-060783.  PSE subsequently amended 
its filing on June 22, 2006, and June 26, 2006. 
 
  ICNU supports the revised tariffs submitted with the June 26, 2006 filing and 
requests that they be allowed to go into effect on July 1, 2006. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     S. Bradley Van Cleve 
 
cc:  Service List 


